

"Gateway to the Santa Monica Mountains National Recreation Area"

October 23, 2013

Mr. Dean C. Logan Registrar-Recorder/County Clerk Election Planning and Coordination Section 12400 East Imperial Highway 2nd Floor, Room 2015 Norwalk, CA 90650

Subject: Write-In Candidates

Dear Mr. Logan:

Please let this letter serve as a formal response from the City of Agoura Hills that we do not have any Write-In Candidates for the upcoming November 5, 2013, General Municipal Election.

Thank you, and should you have any questions related to this response, please call me at (818) 597-7303.

Sincerely,

Kimberly M. Rodrigues, MPPA, MMC

City Clerk